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SCRUTINY MANAGEMENT COMMISSION? 
18 November 2008 
 
Report of the Director of Corporate and Adult Services  
 

 

Review of Licensing Enforcement 

 
RECOMMENDATION 

 
1. 
 

To consider and comment on the scoping report contained in  
Appendix 2. 

 
SUPPORTING INFORMATION 

 
2.1 
 
 
 
 
2.2 
 
 
2.3 
 

At the General Licensing Committee meeting on 15 October 2008 
members agreed to undertake a review of the Councils Licensing Policy 
and as part of that review to ask the Scrutiny Management Commission 
to examine the way in which the Licensing Policy is enforced. 
 
A working group comprising the Chair and Vice Chair of SMC and 
Councillor Farhatullah Khan has been set up to conduct the review. 
 
The report contained in Appendix 2 sets out the proposed scope for a 
review of the enforcement of the Council’s Licensing Policy  
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Appendix 1 
 
IMPLICATIONS 

 
Financial 
 
1. Any costs incurred by the review will be contained in the Commission’s 

research budget.  
 
Legal 
 
2. None arising from this report.   
 
Personnel 
 
3. None arising from this report. 
 
Equalities impact 
 
4. Effective enforcement will be of benefit to all Derby people. 
 
Corporate Objectives 
 
5. This report has the potential to link with the following Corporate Objectives: 
 

Creating a 21st Century City Centre 
Giving you excellent services and value for money 
 

SMC Lic Rev  


